
 

16 May 2013 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
 
We are pleased to announce that on Monday 20 May 2013, our Piraeus office will relocate to a 
refurbished office at the following address: 
 
Fifth Floor 
Ionion Building 
Akti Miaouli & 2, II Merarchias Street 
185 35 Piraeus 
Greece 
 
All other communication details will remain unchanged. 
 
Please note that the office telephone and email will be suspended on Friday 17 May due to the 
relocation.  
 
All personal emails will be monitored but, in case of need, please contact our individual claims 
staff on their blackberry number as follows: 
 
Joanna Pavlidis:  +30 6948 682 142 
David Nichol:   +30 6948 682 136 
Victoria Papageorgiou: +30 6948 682 140 
Clare McDowall:  +30 6948 682 137 
Fay Lampropoulou:  +30 6948 682 139 
 
In the event you should encounter difficulty, please contact our London Office. 
 
We would like to apologise in advance for any inconvenience this may cause but are confident 
that our new office, by bringing our staff into a common space, will enable us to improve the 
quality of our service.  
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
A BILBROUGH & CO LTD 
(MANAGERS) 
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